
TOWN OF THESSALON 
 

Annual Status Report 
 
The Town of Thessalon strives to ensure a fully accessible environment for all 
persons with disabilities, and will continue to build upon and improve its 
practices in addition to ensuring that it meets the accessibility needs of 
persons with disabilities in a timely manner, consistent with the specific 
requirements of the AODA and its regulations. 
 
Roadway Improvements 
 
The Lakeside Drive Reconstruction and Water Street Paving projects have 
resulted in smoother surfaces enabling improved accessibility and enhanced 
travel.  
 
Digital Format 
 
The Town of Thessalon website is now in compliance with the Accessible Digital 
Format Policy, as per AODA standards and guidelines.  
   
Recreation Trail 
 
A recreation trail has been created along Lakeside Drive. The trail is paved to 
ensure smooth surfaces for those in mobility devices.  
 
 
 
As indicated in our Accessibility Plan, monitoring continues on an on-going 
basis to ensure that existing barriers are removed and steps taken to prevent 
future barriers. 
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